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E-Newsletter                                     May 1, 2020 
 

Village of Innsbrook 
1835 Highway F, Innsbrook, MO 63390 

www.villageofinnsbrook.org      T: 636-745-8844 

 

Dear Innsbrook Community Member, 

The Village of Innsbrook understands the vast amount of 

information coming at us at an alarming speed. We want our entire 

community to know, we are all in this together. The Village of 

Innsbrook strives to provide timely and accurate information in the 

form of this weekly E-Newsletter. Our promise is to communicate 

directly to you until our community is no longer at risk for the    

COVID-19 community spread. We appreciate your patience during 

these stressful and trying times. It is our hope, that everyone follows 

the CDC guidelines and remain safe and healthy. 

 

Show Me Strong Recovery Plan Citizen Guidelines 

By the order of Governor Mike Parson, the Director of the 

Department of Health and Senior Services has issued the Economic 

Reopening Health Order effective Monday, May 4, 2020. The entire 

Health Order, can be found on our website. 
 

The Show Me Strong Recovery Plan requires citizens to maintain six 

feet (6') of social distancing space in most cases. There are certain 

situations that require additional procedures to protect businesses, 

communities, and citizens. 

 Citizens who feel sick should stay home! 

 Continue to practice good hygiene, including: 

 Washing hands with soap and water, or using hand sanitizer, 

especially after touching frequently used items or surfaces; 

 Avoiding touching your face; 

 Sneezing or coughing into a tissue, or the inside of your 

elbow; and 

 Disinfecting frequently used items and surfaces as much as 

possible. 

 Avoid socializing in groups that do not readily allow for 

appropriate physical distancing (receptions, concerts, trade 

shows, etc.). 

 

Upcoming Events 

May 12 

Board of Trustees Meeting, 

5PM, Location TBD 

May 20 

Last Day to Request 

Absentee Ballot for June 2 

Election 

June 2 

General Election Day 

July 15  

Tax Day - Filing and Income 

Tax Payment Deadline 
 

 

Important Websites 

World Health Organization 

(WHO)    

https://www.who.int/ 

Centers for Disease Control 

and Prevention (CDC) 

https://www.cdc.gov/ 

Missouri Department of 

Health & Senior Services 

(MoDHSS) 

https://health.mo.gov/       

24-hour hotline: 877-435-8411 

Warren County Health 

Department                         

https://www.warrencounty 

health.com/ 
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 When in public (parks, outdoor recreation spaces, shopping 

malls, etc.), individuals should maximize physical distance from 

others. 

 Minimize travel to the extent possible. 

 Elderly or otherwise vulnerable populations should take 

enhanced precautionary measures to mitigate the risks of 

contracting COVID-19. 

 Individuals may go to and from a place of worship, provided 

that limitations on social distancing are properly adhered to. 
[Guidelines. April 30, 2020. Retrieved From https://showmestrong.mo.gov/ 

citizens/] 

Absentee Voting for June 2 Election 

Voters have until 5:00pm on May 20th to request an absentee ballot 

from the Warren County Clerk's office, by  mail, for the June 2nd 

Municipal Election. If you wish to receive an absentee ballot, please 

print and complete the Request for Absentee Ballot form found at 

https://warrencountymoclerk.com/absentee-voter-information/ 

and submit to the Warren County Clerk via email, fax, or US Mail by 

the deadline. If you are concerned about appearing in person to 

vote on June 2nd, mark the second reason; "Incapacity or 

confinement due to illness or physical disability, including caring for 

a person who is incapacitated or confined due to illness or 

disability". Please call (636) 456-3331 if you have any questions or 

require assistance with the form. The Village of Innsbrook 

encourages all of its residents to vote via absentee ballot in order to 

eliminate crowds on election day. Our main concern is the health 

and safety of our residents and the election judges that are required 

to operate the polls. When voting in person, please be mindful of 

social distancing guidelines and other measures to protect all 

individuals while visiting Village Hall on June 2nd. 
[Absentee Voter Information. April 30, 2020. Retrieved from 

https://warrencountymoclerk.com/absentee-voter-information/] 

Village Hall To Remain Closed 

Innsbrook Village Hall will remain closed to the public, for the safety 

of our staff. We understand the need of certain services provided by 

the Village. If citizens are in need of special assistance, please 

contact the Village Administrator at (636) 745-8844, and 

arrangements can be made by appointment only. Face coverings 

will be required when visiting Village Hall. 

Warren County Health Department COVID-19 Update 

As of May 1, 2020 at 1:30pm, there are 24 positive lab confirmed 

cases, and 16 have recovered in Warren County. 12 of those 

reported cases are in the 63390 (Wright City/Innsbrook) zip code. 
[COVID Update. May 1, 2020. Retrieved from https://www.warrencounty 

health.com/] 

 

 

How To Reach Us 

Village Board of Trustees, 

Chairman Jeffry Thomsen  

(636) 745-8086 

Trustee1.Innsbrook@gmail.com 

Village Administrator/Clerk, 

Carla Ayala                        

(636) 745-8844 

carla.innsbrook@gmail.com 

 

How To Stay Informed 

Village Website: 

www.villageofinnsbrook.org 

Village Facebook Page: 

@villageofinnsbrookmo 

 

 

          

 


